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Following	a	recent	episode	on	the	FCC’s	C-Band	Proceeding	addressing	use	of	the	3.7-4.2	GHz
spectrum	range,	Partner	Chip	Yorkgitis	is	back	to	discuss	the	recently	released	draft	Report	and
Order,	which	is	expected	to	be	adopted	at	the	FCC's	February	28th	meeting.	The	Order	would
transition	the	use	of	the	C-Band	to	make	the	280	megahertz	from	3.7	–	3.98	GHz	available	for
flexible	use	through	an	auction	to	be	held	this	year.

Click	here	to	listen	to	the	episode,	and	here	for	more	in	our	“Tuning	into	Spectrum”	series	and	other
updates	from	Kelley	Drye’s	Full	Spectrum	podcast.
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